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A board certified emergency medicine physician, 
Dr. Medoro has been the medical director of Albuquerque 
Ambulance Service (AAS) since 2016. AAS is a CAAS-
accredited 911 and interfacility emergency medical and 
transportation service based in Albuquerque, New Mexico, 
that responds to more than 125,000 calls each year in the 
Albuquerque metro area.

Prior to joining AAS, Dr. Medoro was medical director of 
paramedic field instructors and assistant system medical 
director for the Yale New Haven Sponsor Hospital Program 
in New Haven, Connecticut. He also was core faculty for 
Yale University Department of Emergency Medicine’s EMS 
Fellowship and a clinical instructor in Yale’s Department of 
Emergency Medicine.

Dr. Medoro is a former flight paramedic, firefighter, and 
EMT who spent several years serving New Mexico residents 
and training local EMS providers. He earned his bachelor’s 
degree in EMS and his medical degree from the University 
of New Mexico, and completed his residency in emergency 
medicine at the University of Connecticut  School of 
Medicine. He has made, and continues to contribute 
to, research in the field of emergency medical services 
through journal publications and symposia. Dr. Medoro is a 
member of the National Association of EMS Physicians and 
the Society of Academic Emergency Medicine.
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